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Dianne R. Nielson, Ph.D.
Executive Director tg - g jgg4
Department of Environmental Quality
168 North 1950 West
P.O. Box 144850
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-4850

Dear Dr. Nielson:
,

This letter is to confirm my recent conversations with Mr. William Sinclair,
Director, Division of Radiation Control, regarding the Nuclear Regulatory |
Commission's review of the Utah Radiation Control Program for Agreement 1

Material. This review will include resolution of items identified in previous !
reviews and correspondence including issues and comments related to Utah's !
low-level waste regulatory program. The review is scheduled for June 13-17, j
1994. '

I will be the team leader for the review and will be assisted by other NRC '
personnel. As your schedule permits, we would like to meet with you or your ),

| representative on Friday, June 17, 1994 at 1:00 p.m., to discuss results of I
the review. In addition, Paul H. Lohaus, Deputy Director for Office of State
Programs, will attend the meeting on Friday.

!
We thank you and your staff for volunteering to participate in the pilot

,

Integrated Materials Performance Evaluation Program in which common
|performance indicators will be used to evaluate NRC regional offices and '

Agreement State programs. NRC will be extending an invitation to you or your
representative to attend the Management Review Board meeting on the Utah j
review portion of the pilot program. We also appreciate your staff's effort
in coordinating arrangements for the upcoming review.

Sincerely,

0.Mirim &_eny,
K. :s . E n.::m;;r
Kathleen N. Schneider,

Senior Project Manager
Office of State Programs

cc: William Sinclair
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g*****/t WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

June 8, 1994

Dianne R. Nielson, Ph.D.
Executive Director
Department of Environmental Quality
168 North 1950 West
P.O. Box 144850
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-4850

Dear Dr. Nielson: -

This letter is to confirm my recent conversations with Mr. William Sinclair,
Director, Division of Radiation Control, regarding the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission's review of the Utah Radiation Control Program for Agreement
Material. This review will include resolution of items identified in previous
reviews and correspondence including issues and comments related to Utah's |
low-level waste regulatory program. The review is scheduled for June 13-17, J

1994.

I will be the team leader for the review and will be assisted by other NRC
personnel. As your schedule permits, we would like to meet with you or your
representative on Friday, June 17, 1994 at 1:00 p.m., to discuss results of
the review. In addition, Paul H. Lohaus, Deputy Director for Office of State

,

Programs, will attend the meeting on Friday, j

We thank you and your staff for volunteering to participate in the pilot i

Integrated Materials Performance Evaluation Program in which common !
performance indicators will be used to evaluate NRC regional offices and J

Ag'reement State programs. NRC will be extending an invitation to you or your l

representative to attend the Management Review Board meeting on the Utah !

review portion of the pilot program. We also appreciate your staff's effort )
in coordinating arrangements for the upcoming review. |

Sincerely, .

hW k)nk
Kathleen N. Schneider
Senior Project Manager
Office of State Programs

cc: William Sinclair.
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